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June 29, 2010

Demetrios Haseotos, President
Public Petroleum, Inc.
71 Fuller Road
Colonie, New York 12205

RE: MARSHFIELD
Release Tracking Number 4-0006010
Public Petroleum
1933 Ocean Street
NOTICE OF AUDIT FINDINGS –
REMEDIAL SYSTEM INSPECTION

Dear Mr. Haseotos:

The Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection, Bureau of Waste Site Cleanup
(MassDEP), is tasked with ensuring the timely assessment and cleanup of oil and hazardous material
releases pursuant to Massachusetts General Law (MGL) Chapter 21E (Chapter 21E). The law is
implemented through regulations known as the Massachusetts Contingency Plan, 310 Code of
Massachusetts Regulations (CMR) 40.0000 et seq. (the MCP).

On June 4, 2010, MassDEP conducted an audit inspection (the audit) at the disposal site identified
above, located at 1933 Ocean Street in Marshfield, Massachusetts (the Site). The purpose of the audit was
to determine whether the remedial system implemented at the Site is operating in accordance with the
MCP, the Phase IV Remedy Implementation Plan (RIP) submitted to MassDEP on March 3, 2006, and
subsequent Site submittals. The purpose of this Notice is to inform you of the results of MassDEP’s audit.

DETERMINATION

MassDEP has determined that there were no violations identified applicable to the installation,
operation, and maintenance and/or monitoring of the remedial alternative at the Site. Therefore, no
additional actions are necessary related to this audit. The Remedial System Field Screening Form
(Attachment A) outlines the activities that MassDEP personnel performed during the audit and
summarizes relevant treatment system information.

LICENSED SITE PROFESSIONAL

A copy of this Notice has been sent to the LSP-of-Record for the Site, Charles Klingler, LSP #
9435.
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LIMITATIONS

The audit focused on the remedial system in operation at the Site. MassDEP’s findings were based
upon the certainty of the information reviewed during the audit. These findings do not: (1) apply to actions
or other aspects of the Site that were not reviewed in the audit; (2) preclude future audits of past, current, or
future response actions at the Site; (3) in any way constitute a release from any liability, obligation, action or
penalty under M.G.L. c. 21E, 310 CMR 40.0000, or any other law, regulation, or requirement; or (4) limit
MassDEP’s authority to take or arrange, or to require any Responsible Party or Potentially Responsible
Party to perform, any response action authorized by M.G.L. c. 21E which MassDEP deems necessary to
protect health, safety, public welfare, or the environment.

If you have any questions regarding this Notice, please contact Allen Hemberger at the letterhead
address or by calling (508) 946-2853. All future correspondence related to the Site should reference the
following Release Tracking Number (RTN): 4-0006010.

Sincerely,

Leonard J. Pinaud, Chief
State & Federal Site Management Section
Bureau of Waste Site Cleanup

Attachment A: Remedial System Field Screening Form

P/AH/lg
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ec: w/o enclosure
Patricia J. Reilly, Chairman
Marshfield Board of Selectmen
marshfield_selectmen@townofmarshfield.org

Peter J. Falabella
Director of Public Health
Marshfield Board of Health
pfalabella@townofmarshfield.org

w/enclosure
Charles Klingler, LSP
Environmental Compliance Services, Inc.
cklingler@ecsconsult.com
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